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Agricultural producers who enrolled in the Agriculture Risk Coverage (ARC) and Price Loss Coverage

(PLC) programs for the 2020 crop year are receiving $1.8 billion, providing critical support to?help

mitigate fluctuations in either revenue or prices for certain crops.

FSA is also encouraging producers to contact their local USDA Service Centers to make or change

elections and to enroll for 2022, providing future protections against market fluctuations. The election

and enrollment period opened on Oct. 18, 2021 and runs through March 15, 2022. 
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